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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Sherri Dyshuk  

Address 
5018 Doctorfish Court 
Waldorf, MD 20603 

Phone 
3015423952  

Email 
sherridyshuk@aol.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Research has shown that masks are not effective. It is overreach to mandate and require people to wear a mask when there is 
evidence that it will not prevent the spread of COVID. It should be personal choice. Encouraging hygienic practices, staying home 
when people are not feeling well and actually providing early treatment if affected is what the focus should be to fight this virus. 
Providing false hope while infringing on personal freedoms goes beyond the scope of any government. The reality this will not “rid” 
us of COVID any more than it does for the flu or the common cold. In fact, especially in the younger population, there is more risk of 
death and other issues from the flu than COVID and that is a fact validated by CDC data 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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